
 

We are starting a Maker Space! 
Dear Parents, we are starting a Maker Space for our STEAM room and we need your 

help! A maker space is an area of our classroom that is reserved for exploration, 
engineering, inventing, and STEAM challenges. 

We are in need of any of the following items for our Maker Space. If you are able to 
donate any of these items, it would greatly appreciate it! 

• Paper/plastic cups 
• Dixie cups 

• Paper Styrofoam plates/bowls 
• Plastic spoons 
• Ziploc bags 
• Toothpicks 

• Popsicle sticks 
• Rubber bands 
• Pipe cleaners 

• Straws 
• Toilet paper rolls 

• Tape 
• Glue 

• Cotton balls 
• Tin foil 

• Playdough 
• Empty Kleenex boxes 
• Fabric/ribbon scraps 

• Yarn 
• Index cards 

• Wooden blocks 

Thank you so much for supporting our Maker Space! 

Please contact me at hpason@flatrockschools.org with any questions! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Pason 

STEAM Teacher 
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